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City of Boise 

Memo 
To: Planning and Development Services 

From: Peter McCullough, Public Works Department 

Date: 6/8/11 

Re: Solid Waste Comments- DRH11-00133, 1005 W. Royal Blvd. 

 
City of Boise Solid Waste staff has reviewed the application for this project and has the following 
comments: 
 
 

1. The proposed location for trash enclosures does not meet City of Boise requirements. 
2. Ensure trash enclosures will comply with all Solid Waste Ordinance requirements detailed 

at:  
http://www.cityofboise.org/Curbit/Trash/Commercial/Commercial_Trash_Home/CommercialEncl
osureRequirements.pdf 

3. Enclosure dimensions and required clearances must be shown on future site plans. 
 

 
The applicant may contact me with any questions at 384-3906. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


